
 
Hello Linda 
 
David Burdan lives at 68 Hillhead Road London ON (Ward 14). David and his neighbours would 
like the city to reconsider the by-law that is currently in place about parallel parking at the end of 
the driveway. The by-law is presently complaint driven. Will you kindly call David to schedule a 
delegation at the Civic Works committee, please. David can be reached at. 
 
Thank you 
 
Councillor Sandy White 
 


